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Dear Delegates of SPECPOL, 

 

I am so excited to welcome you to YUNMUN XXXIV!!! My name is Sophie Wruble, and I am 

thrilled to be your chair for SPECPOL! I am from Memphis, TN and attended Goldie Margolin 

School for Girls high school before going on to spend an amazing year and a half at Midreshet 

Harova in the Old City. I am currently in my last year at Sy S
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of nuclear energy generation. Please keep in mind that you are representing the view of your 

country. YUNMUN has a zero-tolerance policy for plagiarism, please use your own work and cite 

the information you use. I look forward to reading your position papers and meeting you soon!  

 

Please feel free to reach out to me at swruble@mail.yu.edu with any questions, comments, or 

concerns. I am here to help and provide assistance in any way. Good luck with your research ahead, 

I look forward to hearing your ideas!  

 

Sophie Wruble 

Chair, SPECPOL 

YUNMUN XXXIV 
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